
Warsaw, 08.08.2024

Liisa Pakosta
Minister of Justice and Digital Affairs of 
Estonia

Dear Minister Liisa Pakosta,

On behalf of the CyberDefence24.pl, I would like to invite you to personally participate in the 
CYBER24 DAY conference, which will be held on October 2nd, 2024, at the Mariott hotel, al. 
Jerozolimskie 65/79 in Warsaw and to personally take part in the opening panel firechat 
with the Minister of Digitization of Poland and Vice-President of the Council of Ministers, 
Krzysztof Gawkowski, scheduled for 11:00. 

The CYBER24 DAY conference, organized by the Defence24 Group, has become a permanent 
fixture  in  the  schedule  of  the  most  important  events  in  the  cybersecurity  industry. 
Discussions, debates, behind-the-scenes conversations about digital security, digitization and 
new technologies will be held for the fifth time.

On October 2, 2024, representatives of the government, administration, military and civilian 
employees,  experts,  scientists  and  representatives  of  the  media  will  be  present  at  the 
Marriott Hotel  to  discuss  the most  important  cybersecurity  issues  and challenges  facing 
Poland in global terms.

It  has  become  a  tradition  that  during  CYBER24  DAY important  decisions  for  Polish 
digitization  are  announced,  strategic  digital  projects  from  the  state's  point  of  view  are 
discussed and the direction of the public debate is shaped. 

This  year,  Polish  and  foreign  guests  will  also  focus  on  the  subject  of  cyber  defence
in civil and military terms, subject of artificial intelligence, secure communication, the role
of digital platforms in the modern world and future trends in cyber security.

We  kindly  ask  you  to  confirm  your  participation  by  e-mail  by  31.08.2024.  Please  also 
consider the possibility of the participation of other persons representing your institution. 

In  case  of  any  questions,  Dr.  Aleksander  Olech  is  at  your  disposal  (+48 665 244 255, 
a.olech@defence24.pl).

With kind regards

Nikola Bochyńska

Editor-in-chief
CyberDefence24.pl
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